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East Ayrshire CC will host the 2014 SACC Autotest Challenge at Kames on Sunday 

14 September. As in previous years, the SACC will donate the winner’s Trophy. Regs 

have been posted on the SACC website and Clubs have been circulated with details of 

the event. 

 

 

Other member clubs who actively promote Autotesting will now be approached to 

find a host for the 2015 event. 

 

 

 

The Dunfermline Civic Trophy Autotest is scheduled to take place on Sunday 21 

September in Dunfermline Public Park, subject to final approval by Fife Council. 

 

 

Dunfermline Community Council are now involved in a programme of improvements 

for the Park and had to be consulted this year to ensure that the event did not clash 

with any plans the Community Council may have had for other events in September. 

 

 

The Community Council has been very supportive and GMSC has received offers of 

assistance on the day. There is a genuine enthusiasm for motoring events to be held in 

the Park and the Council officials have expressed an interest in helping to organise 

other events in 2015. 

 

 

 

Graham Murray 

Autotest Discipline Co-ordinator 

31 August 2014   


